
From: Michel Pelisser  
Sent: 10 June 2023 10:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: Resident of Espalier Gardens. Strong vote to not cut trees in Kilburn 
Grange Park 2023/2333/T  
 
Dear Camden   
 
Residents of Espalier Gardens were not made aware of this application and we 
found out about it via Twitter (link below) and when the voting was already 
closed. This is really not ideal.  
 

 

very sad to see that 
@CamdenCouncil are planning to 
reduce significantly the tree cover in 
Grange Park. These trees impact 
on the new builds, but were there 
before developers decided to build 
right to the boundary. 
https://t.co/wpb2hU90q8 1/2 

 

Life In Kilburn 
twitter.com 

 

 
 
I live at Espalier Gardens, my flat is in front of T55 and T57 and although they 
block my view completely these trees have been here before the building and 
they should be left to grow as nature intended.  

https://t.co/wpb2hU90q8
https://twitter.com/lifeinkilburn/status/1667124136911732737?s=48&t=C7L6t9JkXH-1VBYf_6Yx-w
https://twitter.com/lifeinkilburn/status/1667124136911732737?s=48&t=C7L6t9JkXH-1VBYf_6Yx-w
https://twitter.com/lifeinkilburn/status/1667124136911732737?s=48&t=C7L6t9JkXH-1VBYf_6Yx-w


 
T57 houses a lot of wildlife and if this is pruned, even at the slightest, it will 
distrust the housing of squirrels, wood pigeons, magpies, insects, etc. It would 
be almost a crime in my personal view.  
 
I am the one mostly affected by these trees but I love them and I oppose to the 
trimming or cutting even slightly completely. They should not be touched.  
 
I will communicate this on Twitter as well, so everyone understands that this 
application was not even made aware to residents of espalier gardens.  
 
 
Thanks  
 
Michel Pelisser  
Flat 103, 1 espalier gardens  
NW6 2DQ  
 


